
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 17, 2011 
 
Mr. Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111  
 

Re: Docket No. 10-035-128: Rocky Mountain Power Cool Keeper Program, Schedule 
No. 114 White-Rodgers Malfunctioning Programmable Thermostat 

 

Dear Mr. Larsen: 

The Public Service Commission (“Commission”) has reviewed the letter from Rocky Mountain 
Power (“Company”) filed December 22, 2010, regarding proposed corrective action for the 
potentially malfunctioning programmable thermostat.  The Commission has also reviewed the 
February 24, 2011, memorandum of the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) recommending 
the Commission acknowledge receipt of the Company’s filing.   

The Commission hereby acknowledges receipt of the December 22, 2010, filing.  The 
Commission directs the Company to monitor the progress of the corrective action plan described 
in the filing and to inform the Commission, Division, and the Office of Consumer Services when 
the plan has been fully implemented.  If implementation is not completed within ninety days of 
the date of this letter, please report implementation status on that date and the schedule for 
completion.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
G#71558 


